Montgomery Township
Park and Recreation Board
Meeting Minutes for Junell, 2008

At 8:10p.m. Bill Maule called the meeting to order. Kevin Costello,
Larry Fiel, Keith Johnson, and Beth Usic were present.

Acceptance of Minutes

There were not enough people for a quorum; therefore the minutes from May 14,
2008 could not be approved.

Public Comment

Bill Hagmeier- Discussed the Home Run Derby that was to be held on June 14,
2008 from 9-4. Open to residents of the township ages 5-13.

Chuck Ziegler — Suggested placing a chain or bollard across the Access Road
path of Windlestrae for safety. Kevin Costello will speak to Chief of Police.

Old Business

Keith- Gave an update on Disc Golf. He informed everyone that the Board of
Supervisors approved the 9 in 12 course.

Kevin- Informed everyone about the steps necessary to get the disc golf course
corrected before it can open. Ray will help to measure for the new length of the
holes and Bill Maule offered to help too. Time table is to have the course up and
running by the 4™ of July weekend.

New Business

Bill- Discussed the Forest Stewardship Plan. Bill applied for a grant on behalf of the
Township and was awarded a $250 grant from Prudential Real Estate. He would like to
apply the money towards the Forest Stewardship Plan.



Other Business

Beth will talk to Pam about the signs for the small Bark Park

Also discussed was the issue of too many chairs being left at the Bark Park.

All flags have been replaced.

Kevin mentioned that the corn maze has been planted.

Suggestion to possible budget for next year a part time supervisor for the parks.

Adjournment
There being no further business, Chairman Bill Maule adjourned the meeting at 9:35 p.m.

The next Park and Recreation Board meeting will be on Wednesday July 9, 2008 at
8:00p.m. at the township building.



